
From: Blair
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Save the Buffalo!
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 5:40:11 PM

I've spent so many great days and nights on the beautiful Buffalo.  Please protect this amazing natural
area so I can show it to my baby girl in its pristine condition!

Sent from my iPhone
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